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Grindsted, 27. juni 2025 

 

You will soon receive your first waste bill for 2025 
As of January 1, 2025, Billund Vand & Energi has been responsible for waste management instead of Billund Municipality. 
This means you will receive the bill from us going forward. This letter gives you a brief overview of what you need to know and 
do.  
 
What you are paying for 
Your bill covers waste collection and access to the recycling center for 

 
Address, zipcode and city 

 
If you want to see which bins you are registered for or change the number of bins, you can do so at  
www.billundvand.dk/skraldespande or in the Affaldsportal app. For a typical single-family house, you must at least have the 
standard solution shown below.  

 

 
 
Payment service – Sign up today               
If you sign up for the payment service, you will receive your bill digitally. To be enrolled in the payment service in time for your 
first bill, you must sign up no later than July 13. If you receive a payment slip by post, you must pay it.  
 

 
 
 
Do you have any questions? 
Contact our waste and recycling team at tel. +45 76 50 27 00 or affald@billundvand.dk 
 
 
Kind regards 

 

Sign up for payment service at kundeportal.billundvand.dk 
 

Customer number: See your number in the letter 
Internet code: See your number in the letter 

 
For assistance, contact GEV’s customer service at tel. +45 75 32 11 66 

Name 
Address 
Zipcode and city 

http://www.billundvand.dk/skraldespande
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